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Your submission : 

Thefinancial system is too complex and needs to be simpler for the regulators topolice and monitor. The vertical 
integration structure of the banks has createdconflicts of interest between serving their customers and exploiting 
theircustomers to maximise profits for shareholders. They cannot be trusted to "manage" these conflicts of 
interest, and relying on more rigorous lawenforcement is unrealistic. The conflicts of interest must be removed, 
byseparating commercial banks from all other businesses. 

Legislation is already before Parliament, the BankinqSvstem Reform (Separation of Banks) Bill 2018, introduced by 
theMember for Kennedy Bob Kotter on 25 June. It will enact a Glass-Steagallseparation of commercial banks from 
investment banking and all other financialbusiness and bring APRA under much tighter Parliamentary control. I 
wouldsupport this legislation change to deal with the current banking crisis. 
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